This is a Decision Paper.

TO:             Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:        Richard Hughes, Superintendent

DATE:         December 15, 2005

SUBJECT:   Early Graduation for Matthew Wendling
Request:

This is a request to allow Matthew Wendling early graduation from Hardin County High School.

Discussion:

Matthew Wendling successfully completed all course work requirements and has complete his portfolio in order to graduate from Hardin County High School. 

Recommendation:

I recommend that Matthew Wendling be granted early graduation from Hardin County High School.

Recommended Motion:

I move that Matthew Wendling be allowed early graduation from Hardin County High School.

